
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

 

Dear Grazebrook families,  

Grazebrook Sports Day 2018 

It is that time of year again and the Grazebrook Sports Day 2018 is fast approaching! How exciting! 

This year we are once more holding our Sports Day at Finsbury Park Running Track from 10.00am until 2.00pm 

approximately, on Wednesday 20th June 2018, as sent home in our ‘Bulletin’. 

Reception to Year 6 will be travelling to Finsbury Park Running Track and will be taking part in events throughout the 

morning with relay events for Year Groups 1 – 6 taking place in the afternoon, after lunch.  

Reception classes, Year 1 and Year 2 will travel to Finsbury Park Running Track by Hackney Transport Services. 

Due to the fact that we will be at the park during our lunchtime, the children will need to bring a packed lunch with 

them to school on the morning of the 20th June.  Packed lunches should be healthy, as always, with no glass bottles, 

crisps, sweets, nuts or nut products - let’s help keep our children with allergies safe.  Children entitled to free school 

meals will be provided with a school packed lunch on the day. Children should come to school wearing their house 

colour t-shirt on the morning of the event and should be dressed for physical games.  They should also come 

prepared for the weather, be it chilly or sunny.  If we are lucky enough to have a sunny day, please remember 

sunhats and sun cream.  

If you would like to come to watch the Sports Day, you are more than welcome to join us in the park from 10.00am.  

If you would like to take your child home at the end of the events please inform the classteacher and let them know 

as soon as possible by filling out the slip below. Children will not be permitted to travel home by themselves from 

the park. 

We look forward to you supporting us with our Grazebrook Sports Day.   

Warm wishes, 

  

 

Jess Hutchison 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 

I will be taking my child ______________________________ class  _____________ home after the events have 

finished at Grazebrook Sports Day on Wednesday 20th June 2017.  

I will also notify the class teacher on the day when we are leaving. 

My child will need to take the following medication with them…………………………………………………………………. 

Signed __________________________________________ (parent/carer) 

  

 
Grazebrook Primary School 

Lordship Road, London N16 0QP 

Telephone: 0208 802 4051 
 

 GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas 

Headteacher: Ms Jess Hutchison 
 


